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Dear Committee Members, 
 
I am writing to ask you to support SB 103, a bill that would place moratorium on mega-dairies and create a task 
force to look into animal welfare issues in the dairy industry. 
 
As you know mega-dairies are among the country's largest polluters and animal suffering on mega-dairies is 
rampant.   
 
We need to be more diligent in curbing both the environmental devastation caused by mega-dairies and we need to 
be more honest about how egregious the animal suffering is on these overcrowded facilities.   
 
Oregon can do better and SB 103 would allow time to do due diligence.  Please support SB 103. 
 
Thank you 
Andrea Kozil 
3346 SE Waverleigh Blvd #1  
Portland OR 97202 
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